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November 2, 1944

Dr, Forrest C. Allen
Director, Physical Educatio
Kansas University |
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I recently received my Big Six assignment s, and 1'm sorry to say
there were no games listed for Kansas University. Since you were

so kird to give me my start in the Big Six officilating, 1 was
wondering if you could give me sone camstructive criticism as to
why I was not assigred any K.U. games. I will consider it a
personal favor if you will give me any information that will help
me in my officiating,

Very truly yours,

Y B 10 P

Cecil N. Peterson



